Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
American Consulting Professionals - Deborah Turner
The Florida Department of Transportation, District One announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, August 15, 2017, 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: St. Johns United Methodist Church, 6611 Proctor Road, Sarasota, FL 34241
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This workshop is held to afford affected property owners and residents the opportunity to express their views concerning the potential design and construction of a traffic noise barriers along Interstate 75 (Financial Project ID: 201277-3-52-01) adjacent to the following communities located in Sarasota County, Florida: Camelot Lakes, Camelot Lakes East, Windward Isle, Grove Pointe and Foxfire West. 
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Jonathon A. Bennet, Environmental Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, District One, 801 North Broadway Avenue, Bartow, FL 33830-8161, (863)519-2495
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mr. Jonathon A. Bennett, Environmental Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, District One, 801 N Broadway Avenue, Bartow, FL 33830, (863)519-2495. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Mr. Jonathon A. Bennett, Environmental Project Manager, at the address or phone number listed above or by e-mail at Jonathon.Bennett@dot.state.fl.us.
